
2021 Band Class Health and Safety Precautions
Saint Patrick School

● 6 feet distance between students side-to-side and front-to-back,
please see green circles on floor for spacing idea

● 8 students max for each class
● All 5 windows open during class, air purifier on
● Face masks on at all times when students are not actively

playing
● Students can slit a disposable mask if desired and wear during

play - this optional item is provided by families
● Brass students must deposit spit onto puppy pads, not the floor -

provided by families and MUST use a new one each week
● 45 minute limit on practices (50 minutes is current

recommendation limit)
● Mint flavored rubbing alcohol and Sanitizing spray (both for

mouthpiece sanitizing) will be available along with hand sanitizer
- provided by Mrs. Warnick

● Students MUST bring their own music/stand, there can
unfortunately not be any sharing if a student forgets theirs

● Students also cannot borrow an instrument if they forget theirs
● Any Questions?  Please don’t hesitate to ask!
● Suggestions for increased safety?  Happy to hear them!
● To register: https://mrsrwarnick.weebly.com/band-program.html
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